
From: Robin Murphy  <robinmurphy07@yahoo.com>   
Date: Tue, Jul 26, 2016 at 8:35 PM 
Subject: Policy Statement 
To: Anna Swenson <deltaactioncommittee@gmail.com> 
 
 
Att:  State Water Resources Board 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Delta communities that will be severely 
impacted by construction of the tunnels.  Our personnel wells and the 
irrigation systems for the agriculture will be compromised,  the sludge 
piled high from the intakes will destroy homes and agriculture along 
with increased mosquito populations for many counties.  The state is 
so interested in promoting the farm-to-fork concept so it is 
inconceivable that the tunnels would be allowed to destroy prime 
farmland. 
 
We are not farmers but we enjoy the benefits of living in such a 
beautiful area.  The communities and tourists alike enjoy the fish, 
birds, and wildlife habitat in the Delta.  The construction of the tunnels 
would adversely affect all of the above. 
 
Please take into consideration when making your decision how the 
residents of the state  will be impacted financially.  Please research 
other options such as reservoirs and desalination plants before 
destroying this beautiful estuary. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Robin Murphy 
PO Bo. 366 
Clarksburg, California 
 
 
	
  


